
Town of Sanbornton ~ Recreation Commission~ Meeting Minutes 

March 8th, 2016 ~ 7:00 p.m. ~ Highway Garage 

 

 
Members: Tracy Wood – Chair, Marc Cray, Heather Goodwin, Joel Smith, and Dave Nickerson-Selectmen 
Representative   
 
Present: Tracy Wood – Chair,  Joel Smith, Marc Cray and Coordinator Lonergan 
 
Financials: Monthly financials were reviewed for February. Joel Smith made a motion and the motion was 
seconded by Marc Cray to accept a check in the amount of $435.00 from the WRBR Softball League for a 
sponsorship of a window and/or door for the Town Park building. Vote: Affirmative – Unanimous.   
 
Warrant Article for Replacement Building: The Commission reviewed the power point presentation and made 
edits and discussed talking points. Wood will be presenting the power point at Town Meeting.  
 
Before & After School: Lonergan updated that the calendar system discussed at the last meeting has been put in 
place for the After Care Program.  Lonergan reported that Elliott is very happy with implementation of the calendar 
system as it is working well.  
 

Meeting Minutes:  January 12
th

, 2016 meeting minutes were read. Motion:  A motion was made by Smith, and 
seconded by Cray to accept the meeting minutes.  Vote: Affirmative – Unanimous.   
 
Youth Basketball: The program ended on the previous Sunday with the 3

rd
 &4

th
 Grade Co-Ed team winning in their 

bracket at the Francouer Tournament in Gilford. This team also won their bracket at the Franklin Tournament in 
February. The 5

th
 & 6

th
 Boys and Girls also participated in both tournaments. Lonergan will be scheduling gym time 

for this summer at the Middle School as coaches have offered to run open gym to keep players skills up.  
 

Summer Day Camp:  A draft of the 2016 Summer Day Camp brochure was reviewed and minor edits were noted.  
Lonergan pointed out that the fee structure was changed as to attract more children. Lonergan also noted that 
childcare will be offered the week prior to camp starting per many parental requests to close the gap between 
school getting out and camp starting. Lonergan noted for this week there will be no field trips offered.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:16 pm.  
 

The next scheduled Commission meeting is Tuesday, April 12
th

 7:00pm at the DPW Garage.   
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted: 
Juliana E. Lonergan, Coordinator 
These minutes are subject to review and approval of the Recreation Commission. 
 
 


